
December 21, 2020
Greetings Relatives!

Warm greetings and happy Winter Solstice to all our community of family, friends,
supporters, partners and allies. We hope this finds you safe and well!

This past year has been an exceptional challenge for all of us and called upon our
Native Communities to pull together in these unusual times. With the help of our
existing partners including Sogorea Te Land Trust, American Indian Children's
Resource Center, and Green Gulch Farm, and new partners including Shao Shan Farm
and Occidental Arts and Ecology Center, we were able to quickly respond to
community need. We have coordinated, donated, and distributed over 4,500+ pounds
of food, seeds and plant starts to Bay Area Intertribal Community. This is a 250%
growth from our previous year of food distribution and we are still going strong!

Please help with a year-end donation today. Your support and contributions are what
allow us to continue our work to support, protect and revitalize our communities.

Chi-miigwech, Chioke utte'esia, Yakuzhonday, Yawʌko, Áho, Mahalo, to each of
you for your support, inspiration, partnership, kindness, investment, collaboration
and kinship. Thank you!

https://sogoreate-landtrust.org/
http://www.aicrc.org/
https://www.sfzc.org/practice-centers/green-gulch-farm
https://www.instagram.com/shaoshanfarm/?hl=en
https://oaec.org/
http://www.nativeland.org/donate


We wish you and your loved ones a happy and healthy Holiday Season!

In Kinship and Gratitude,
The Team at TCC
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